
For families in the 3rd Ward, this is a RENEWAL. Your millage will remain the same.

The millage provides a great return on your investment for hometown healthcare. 

For a home valued at $150,000, the millage is estimated to be $37.50 per year or 
$3.13 per month.

Over 3,150 citizens a month receive outpatient medical services because of the millage.

The millage will help:

• Enhance Healthcare Services

• Improve Facilities

• Expand Specialty Care

EARLY VOTING
Nov. 27—Dec. 4

ELECTION DATES

ELECTION DAY
Saturday, Dec. 11

THE FACTS ON THE MILLAGE RENEWAL

HOOD MEMORIAL HOSPITAL

CARING 
FOR OUR 
COMMUNITY


